
Sanborn Regional School Board 
 

Public Session 
 

Minutes 
 

Sanborn Regional High School     October 8, 2014 

Kingston, NH       6:05 PM 

 

In attendance: Mrs. Janice Bennett, Chairperson, Mrs. Nancy Ross, Mrs. Wendy 

Miller, Mr. Jon LeBlanc, Mr. Cory Masson, and Isabella Dunham, School Board 

Representative 

 

Excused:  Mr. Dustin Ramey and Mr. John Morano 

 

Others in attendance: Mrs. Carol Coppola 

 

Salute to the flag 

 

Mrs Bennett referred the school board to Mrs. Coppola for discussion 

 

Mrs. Coppola announced the award of a grant from the State of New Hampshire – 

Department of Health and Human Services in the amount of $100,000.  The funds 

will be used to hire an individual to facilitate the substance abuse program.  The 

School Board must vote to approve the grant.  Mrs. Coppola explained the funds 

will be used for salary & benefits, supplies and outreach materials and programs, 

ex assemblies.  The grant can be renewed for an additional year. 

 

Mrs. Miller inquired as to the elementary students and their needs with regard to 

drug/substance abuse programs.  Mrs. Coppola responded the grant covers middle 

and high school students. 

 

Mr. Masson inquired as to year three and the ongoing program.  Mrs. Coppola 

responded the employee will be made aware the funding is from grant sources and 

therefore there will be no guarantee as to the continuation of employment.  

Otherwise the district will need to decide to continue to support the program. 

 



Mrs. Miller motioned to accept the grant from the State of New Hampshire – 

Health and Human Services in the amount of $100,000.  Mrs. Ross seconded the 

motion.  The vote was unanimous.   

 

Mr. LeBlanc motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Mrs. Ross seconded the motion.  The 

vote was unanimous.  The school board meeting adjourned at 6:12 PM 

 

 

 

 Carol Coppola 

      Recorder 


